
Hello Area 9, 

 

Our last AWSC of the panel.  I again have so many mixed feelings. 

 

I am happy that even though things are so different, in many ways they are still the same.  It’s coming to 
the end of Panel 58 and time to turn over our positions to new willing trusted servants.  We in District 6 
will be holding elections for the incoming panel very soon.  We are busy trying to navigate the new way 
of reaching people.  I always preferred to be able to walk up to someone and talk to them.  I personally 
find it a little daunting to reach out via email or ZOOM. I know that others may find this electronic 
communication easier.  I am trusting that my Higher Power will put those willing to serve in my path.  

Gwen has been busy working with our new Webmaster to get the most current information up and 
posted.  She has helped to maintain a “temporary meeting list” of all he Zoom meetings and alternate 
temporary locations so that we can continue to enjoy our meetings.  Gwen has worn many hats this past 
panel and District 6 is truly blessed to have her.  But for now, we are here finishing out our term of 
service.  

I have been busy trying to tie up all the loose ends for the two task forces I have had the pleasure to be a 
part of.  I have been able to work with so many willing and talented people along the way that I feel 
humbled to have had the pleasure to serve with them all.  My life is truly much richer due to my 
experiences in service.  I am thankful that I have had the opportunity to meet most of you before all this 
STUFF happened.  I will count my blessings every day for the experiences I have had and be optimistic 
for the future! Gwen and I both look forward to seeing all of you soon. 

 

Sheri D & Gwen S 

District Representative & DISL,  District 6 

 


